
 
June 19, 2017 
 
Dear Bidders, 
  
Notice of Project Rejection: FB 17-302 Purchase and Install New Generator 
 
Thank you for your response to the above referenced FB 17-302.  
 
This letter is to notify you that the Public Works Department will be asking the City 
Council on June 27, 2017 to reject all bids received on this project.  
 
The one bid received was significantly over the city’s budget. The project will be 
re-bid at a later date.  
 
We are sorry for this inconvenience and hope you will continue to bid on City 
projects  
 
Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise. Your 
participation in the process is appreciated.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
Kathy Chase 
Kathy Chase 
Purchasing Specialist 
Boise City Purchasing 
208-972-8169 
 


